
From: russ7208 [mailto:dlirussell555@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, February 11, 2017 2:59 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Re: Case 16-0253-GA-BTX 

Dear IVIr. Butler, 

Tlianl< you for your response in June of last year. I've continued to follow public Information on this, and 
attended the open house in Blue Ash last month. Even though some what appear to me to be minor 
changes have been made, the routing really hasn't changed to move to a less populated area. I'm sure 
you've seen the recent news of the 20 inch pipeline explosion in Louisiana. This was apparently in a rural 
area, so "only" one life was lost. I can imagine that this sort of event along the routes proposed for the 
Central Corridor line would cause significant property damage and loss of life. I'm sure it would be 
engineered and constructed to best current practice, but accidents happen, and I believe that the risk of 
incredible damage far outweigh any benefit. This needs to be stopped, or possibly moved east to go 
through a sparsely populated area like Indian Hill. 

Regards, 

Dick Russell 
8379 Frane Ln 

Cincinnati, OH 45236 
513-791-1812 r ^ '•::. 

"^ ".-• 

-: ̂  b ^ •;. 

-: \ -ê  

CP 

This is to certify that the images appearing are an 
accurate and complets reproduction of a case t ' i l ^ 
document deliVared ijfi the regular course of business 

Technician \ r ^ ^^^^ Processed__PEB-4-3-2ttlZ 

mailto:dlirussell555@gmail.com
mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov

